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Happy Retirement!!!

A BIG part of our school community is moving on

~ to more relaxing days ahead . Val Shellborn is

retiring after a very long career at Onanole School -

1984- 2021 ! We have so appreciated all that you

_have brought to our Onanole School Community.
The multiple lives that you have influenced

; through student support over your time here is

/F immeasurable. Thank you for all that you are and
.71 all that you have done for Onanole School, our

staff, and students past and present.
We will miss your laughter in the hallways and your
presence in our school. s

Onanole Staff and students The very best of wishes in this next leg of your TEACHING

wanted to find a way to journey. ASSISTANT

honour the children who
were found buried at the site Love from , The Onanole Staff and students.

Resource Teacher:
Tracy Tyschinski

Guidance Counsellor:
Lisele Lindsay

P
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of the former Kamloops B icnr
Residential School. o=
Each of our students took part
in tying 215 orange ribbons to
our school fence in
representation of the 215

lives lost.

Principals Message
We have reached the final full week of our school year and it has been quite a

ride. I am thankful to all members of our Onanole School community
( Parents, students and staff) for your ongoing support through an
unprecedented year. [ have never navigated a pandemic school year and I feel

Our hearts incredibly grateful to have had our students in school as much as we did.
are with the We will not know what will be happening in schools for the fall until August

i~ and there will be communication from the division at that time. Our opening in
families of . the fall will be guided by public health and we have plans for 3 different levels
these of return based on their guidance.

children. I ' wish you all a restful, relaxing and safe summer.
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Happy First Day of Summer!

On June 21st, we celebrated the National
Indigenous Peoples Day by watching
Indigenous dancing and singing. We
discussed culture and how what we eat, how
we dress, our music and the way we
celebrate can be examples of our culture.
Last week we tied a ribbon to the fence to
represent our understanding that

All Children Matter.

It's so hard to believe that we only have 3
days left of school. On Tuesday, June 29th
we will have our celebration day and we will
also celebrate our summer birthdays; Fox,
Aubrey and Kipten's. Even with the craziness
of Covid, | have to say that | absolutely loved
my school year with your children. They are
all unique and fantastic little children and it's
been a privilege to be their teacher.

Mrs. Lindsay

W 2Rl AIBIY

Happy Father’s Day! I hope you enjoyed the gifts
the students made for you. They had a lot of fun
making them.

This week we will be reviewing some of the
bigger units we learned this year through fun
games and activities. Please start sending back
home reading books. I would like to have them all
collected by this Friday.

On Friday, I am planning a pizza party with the
kids for the last Friday of the year. I will order
pizza from Sporty’s. I will take care of the main
lunch but please send snacks as you would a
normal lunch. I will send an email later this week
with more information. All Covid safe serving
will be in place.

I hope everyone enjoys their summer break!

Miss Ushey




Hello everyone,

| hope that you are enjoying
the lead up to summer break! |

g‘
want to let you know that you
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AT
have done a fantastic job this

year and | truly appreciate your support. Here
are some things that the Grade 3/4s have been
up to:

ELA: We are working on some reflective writing
pieces that will be included in our Wow Work
books. We are almost done the Land of Stories
and have really enjoyed the exciting adventure
into the fairy tale world.

Math: We are currently working on some math
review and are working on completing the
"Math Olympics".

Science: We wrapped up our unit on plants and
enjoyed making some sandwich bags explode
with baking soda and vinegar.

Social Studies: We will be playing some interac-
tive games that will review what we learned this
year.

| hope that you have a
great summer!
Miss Krahn
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s | Mr. Stephenson

really enjoyed working
with this group of kids.
They have done a great job of navigating through
all the changes and challenges this year. They
should be very proud of themselves and all
they’ve accomplished personally and
academically. We covered a lot of information
and I hope the kids had some fun along the way.

I also want to thank the parents for all your
support this year. Everything you have done to
help your students and myself is greatly
appreciated.

I look forward to having the grade 5s back with
me next year, and wish the grade 6s all the best
in junior high.

Here is what we are up to in our subjects:
Math — Rotations & Computation Strategies
ELA — Literacy Choices

Science — Anything Project

Social Studies — World War 1

Phys. Ed. — Low Organized Games

Health — Nutrition

REMINDERS:

WWI1 Crossword - Thursday
TUSC — Friday

Anything Project — June 28

Have a fun and
relaxing summer!

ko our
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Thank you to ;:-
Mrs. Ryznar and the o~ NAE
Grade 7 & 8 .
students for a
wonderful term here
at Onanole School.
| have thoroughly
enjoyed working
with the staff and
students, and | am
grateful to have had
the experience and
opportunity.

of the students for their hard-work
and resiliency during this crazy time
and for making it a great year,
despite not being able to participate
in a lot of the things we normally get
to. I also would like to thank the
parents for all of their support during
this school year. | wish the 8s all the
best next year in high school and look
forward to spending more in class
time with the 7s as they move into
Grade 8. | hope you all have a well
deserved, fun summer.

Mrs. Peggy Nichols g
Enjoy your summer break and all the

Mrs. Tyschinski best to the grade 8”s next year at ECI!

- Miss Delorme

Farewell to our Grade 8 students who are moving on to the Highschool next year. You are all ready
for the next leg of your journey and all that awaits you in Highschool. It really isn’t as scary as you
think.

Hudson — you will be remembered for your on site tech support skills, your compassionate nature
and your ability to jump!

Juan — you will be remembered for your wise and kind ways. We were so lucky to have you join
our school community from the Philippines in Grade 5.

Quentin — you will be remembered for your amazing citizenship. You were always the first to offer
to hold the door or bring in the equipment.

Addison- you will be remembered for your calm and organized nature and your quiet presence in
the classroom.

Greta- you will be remembered as a blur going by on the soccer field or the swings. Your kind and
caring nature will be missed.

Zach — you will be remembered by ( Mrs. R ) as the first student whose parent I also taught. Your
sense of humor and kind nature will be missed.

Mikayla- you will be remembered for your straight forward attitude. Your mature, kind and empa-
thetic spirit will certainly be missed.

Ava- you will be remembered for your avid reading ( 5 books at one time!) , your love for writing
and your passion for hockey and volleyball.

Larissa- you will be remembered for your energetic and enthusiastic nature. We were lucky to have
you join us here for your middle years.

Annabelle- you will be remembered for your passion for the environment and love of animals.

Wishing you all the very best in your high school years.
Don’t be shy to stop in for a visit
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YOU DID 11!







